
 

RUNNING FOR OFFICE?

Join the Placer County Elections Office for a
workshop to learn about the requirements for
running for public office, which offices are up

for election and the basics of running a
political campaign.

The candidate filing period for the 2022 Statewide
General Election opens July 18, 2022 and closes August

12, 2022.  For more information on the workshop,
contact the Elections office at 530-886-5650 or visit our

website at www.placercountyelections.gov.

C O N S I D E R I N G

Saturday, July 23, 2022 - 10:00 AM
In Person: Placer County Assessor's Confluence Meeting Room

2980 Richardson Drive
Auburn, CA 95603

Zoom: Click the link to join the webinar at: 
https://placer-ca-gov.zoom.us/j/94617155089

or Telephone: US: +1 877 853 5247 (Toll Free) or 888-788-
0099 (Toll Free)

WHEN AND WHERE:




